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Good day- 

I and my family have lived in Goodhue and Wabasha Counties since the late 1840s. 

Nitrates and other chemicals are nothing new to the watersheds in the area. Large and intensive
farms have been proven to be dangerous to water. Guidelines regulating or limiting these facilities
need be strengthened—not made easier. Please be mindful and forward looking. Thank you


